FREE SCHOOL MEALS
Your child may have been on free school meals at primary school.  If your child is going to carry on with free school meals at Unity College, you will need to check with the education office that you will automatically go on our list in September.
The address and telephone number of the education office are:
Pupil Access team – East
Lancashire County Council
44 Union Street
[bookmark: _GoBack]Accrington       BB5 1PL				
Tel: 01254 220708

If your child has not been on free school meals before but you think that they may be entitled to have these, you can fill in the attached form and bring it in to Unity College; we will send it to the office for you.  If you have a query relating to this, please contact Mrs K Ingham at college either by telephone or email (k.ingham@unity.lancs.sch.uk).
If you are entitled to free school meals, we want you on our list, even if some days you prefer to bring your own packed lunch for a change.
Lots of students at Unity College have a free school meal every day and they queue up, choose what they want, pay with their ‘thumb’ and sit with their friends just like everyone does.


